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Royal Navy Industry Engagement: Littoral Strike Commando Force Webinar 27 Sep 22. 
 
 
On 27 September 2022, the Royal Navy will host a Littoral Strike Commando Force 
webinar between 11:00am and 12:00 noon.  Littoral Strike describes a blend of 
capabilities which deliver all-domain effects in the littoral; and the Commando Force is a 
specialist, combined land force directed to operate in a manner beyond the remit of 
conventional forces, with an acceptance of increased level of risk. Commando Forces are 
optimised to deliver sophisticated effects in littorals and in extreme climates and they have 
utility across the full range of military operations. 
 
This webinar is a unique industry engagement opportunity. The Littoral Strike Commando 
Force development team will set out the vision for transforming capability and also 
describe the challenges it is seeking help to solve. Put simply, against an increasingly 
challenging and deteriorating global security environment, Littoral Strike must transform to 
effectively operate and succeed on operations, and meeting those challenges is an 
exacting task. The proliferation of advanced technologies, which poses both promise and 
peril, will go some way to address those challenges but adversaries are also transforming 
their capabilities, and at pace.  
 
The webinar will start a conversation with industry partners; and it is anticipated that this 
will be the first in a series of events over the coming months and years. The Littoral Strike 
event will facilitate information sharing and discussion at the Official level only and there 
are no nationality requirements for the webinar.  
 
This 1-hour webinar will focus on Mobility. The session will introduce the Commando 
Force’s interest in tactical mobility of personnel and capabilities which are optimised for 
long-range manoeuvre in high threat environments and climactic extremes. 
 
There will be no charge for attendance at the webinar and capacity is not limited. 
Registration will close at midday 20th September 2022. For the avoidance of doubt, this is 
an information/networking opportunity only. Neither the presentation or discussions 
constitute any form of pre-qualification exercise. Any formal procurement process will be 
undertaken in accordance with the relevant Procurement Law. Nothing in the event or any 
other engagements with Industry prior to a formal procurement process, shall be construed 
as a representation as to the Authority’s ultimate decision in relation to any future 
requirement. 
 
Registration can be completed via this form. 

https://forms.office.com/r/DD51yWKwVY

